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January 11, 1977 

Dr. Norman Lamm 
President, Yeshiva University 

Dear Dr. Lamm, 

A belated congratulations on your election to the 
presidency of Yeshiva University. As I remember, you 
were one of my First Aid instructors. Even though you 
did not receive the mark you deserved, my credo has 
been, "The only mark that counts is the mark you make 
in the world." 

You certainly and deservedly have made your marke 
I've read some of your writings and heard only praise 
of your achievements. 

May God grant you the health and wisdom to guide 
Yeshiva University and to give it the First Aid it 
needs! 

Best wishes for your continued success. 

Most sincerely, 

Abraham B. Hurwitz 


